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June 27, 2006

 

Lieutenant Colonel Mark Chin

Deputy Commander for Administration

1650 Cochrane Circle
Fort Carson, CO 80913-4604

Dear Lt. Col. Chin,

Recently Ana Macias, librarian of the Lane Medical Library, joined the Colorado Council of Medical Librarians (CCML). We'd like to welcome Ana and the Lane Medical Library to our organization. 

 

CCML provides informative professional development programs for its members, allowing Ana to keep pace with the rapidly changing high-tech environment of today's libraries. Each year CCML sponsors several continuing education events on a variety of topics such as searching for evidence based information, understanding copyright issues, and updates on information technology. They are cost-effective ways for the librarian to remain abreast of the profession, which in turn closely follows developments in the health care industry as a whole. 
CCML offers numerous opportunities for networking with colleagues; Ana will have the opportunity to learn from her peers. These interactions frequently lead to consortia arrangements with other libraries. Currently, consortia are often the only way many libraries can afford costly electronic resources.
Because Evans Army Community Hospital has a library, your librarian will be able to participate in reciprocal borrowing and the opportunity to share library materials through the DOCLINE interlibrary loan system. DOCLINE, a service of the National Library of Medicine, gives the Lane Medical Library access to library materials held at medical libraries nationwide.

Finally, by supporting the Lane Medical Library your hospital can be assured of meeting JCAHO requirements for patient education and knowledge-based information provision specifically detailed under sections PC.6 and IM.5.10 of the 2004 Comprehensive Accreditation Manual for Hospitals. With access to the store of health information from thousands of libraries and the librarian's opportunities to expand her knowledge and make connections, the staff and patients of Evans Army Community Hospital can be assured of quality information services.

 

Thank you for your support of the Lane Medical Library. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact CCML at any time. 

Sincerely,

Amanda Enyeart, MLS, AHIP

CCML President

The Children’s Hospital
Cc:
 Ana Macias
